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I am opposed to the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project particularly allowing camping in our
parks. The city parks are intended for the common use of all of us and allowing campers will create
congestion, trash, and a danger to our community which enjoys the open and free use of the parks
for all. Please do not approve this Project.
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